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April 16, 2019 – Bulletin & Newsletter 

Maternal & Child Health Month 
Message:  Congratulations to Chris Wilkes who won the NCAA Rotary 

Bracket Challenge.  Chris will receive a custom-made pen and case from 

Pens with a Purpose.  As we look ahead for the next few weeks, there will 

be lots of opportunity to get involved with the many service activities 

sponsored by our club, from the Golf Tournament to the Academic 

Banquet.  Be sure to sign up for an activity that best suits you at the front 

desk at the next meeting. 
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Cayden Pierson, Nicole Taylor, and Kristopher Maglioce each gave a 

wonderful summary of the various activities that the 31 students from the 

5
th

 grade did while in Charleston. These activities included an eco-tour, 

visits to Fort Sumter and the USS Yorktown, and a plantation tour. The 

entire 5
th

 grade class raised the money themselves to cover the trip cost. 

The trip to Charleston has been a yearly event for some time to help 

expose these young people to a city on an ocean which played a major 

role in American history. 

 

Today’s Speaker 
Dr. Katherine J. Elliott,  

Research Forest Ecologist from Coweeta Hydrologic Laboratory 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

4/23/19: Dr. Anthony Sgro will present "An Update on Rabun Gap 

Nacoochee School". 

 

4/30/19: Our Interact Club will show us how to run a meeting. 

 

5/7/19: PAC Preview and construction update. 

 

5/14/19: Steve Hamm, Steve Mehder and Jerry Hermanson will Preview 

the 2019 Highlands Motoring Festival 
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Birthdays 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

Anniversaries 

 
Health Screening at Food Pantry 

The Rotary Club of Highlands partnered with the Community Care Clinic to 
provide blood pressure and diabetes screening to clients of the Food Pantry. 
These screenings will be conducted each Monday in the month of April.  This 

service has been made possible by a matching grant from the District. 
 

 

Jimmy Tate – April 8
th

 

Lester Norris – April 9
th

 

Jodie Cook – April 10
th

 

Jim Bryson – April 12
th

 

Bert McCall – April 22
nd

 

Robin Phillips – April 23
rd 

Bill Futral – April 25
th 

Jerry West – April 26
th

 

Bill Edwards – April 30
th

 

 

Tracy & Kevin Franklin – April 2
nd

 

Darren & Michelle Gillett – April 6
th

 

Dauer & Lucy Stackpole – April 11
th

 

Fred & Kathy Smith – April 13
th

 

Jim & Midge Rothermel – April 14
th

 

Pat & Sallie Taylor – April 16
th

 

Dinah & Carter Davis – April 21
st
 

Chip & Susan Wood – April 23
rd

 

 


